
2021 Spring Internship Program 

Jeremy Zamora is a full-time undergraduate student at the University of Guam pursuing a 

Bachelor of Business Administration in Accounting. He served as an audit intern during the 

Spring 2021 semester and is expected to graduate in May 2021. Prior to his internship term at the 

Internal Audit Office, Jeremy also served as an intern at GDOE’s Business Office. He is the 

President of the NASBA Student Center for the Public Trust (CPT) and a member of the Junior 

Accountant Society (JAS). After graduating, Jeremy plans to study for the CPA exam and 

continue his education in California to meet the credit-hour requirement. 


